Zimmerman Associates, Inc.
FEMA Engineering Library

847 South Pickett Street
Alexandria, Virginia 22304

September 11, 2009

IN REPLY REFER TO:
Request No.: 20904275

Mr. Steve Garrett

NC Division of Emergency Management
1812 Tillery Place, Suite 105
Raleigh, NC 27604

Dear Mr. Garrett,

This is in response to your 9/10/09 letter requesting FEMA back up data for Crabtree Creek in
Wake County, NC. After an extensive search, we are unable to locate Hydraulic and Hydrologic
modeling. According to the Flood Insurance Study for the Wake Co. and Incorporated Areas,
dated 5/2/06, studies were performed by USACE (COE) 4/89, Hazen & Sawyer 7/94, Lloyd &
Tyndall 9/97 and NCFMP 12/04; however, that data for your area of interest was not found in
our Library Archive.

We thank you for your request and look forward to serving you again in the future. If you have
any questions regarding your request or we may be of further assistance, please contact me by
telephone at (703)212-4033.

Sincerely,

o Hetowa

John Adams
FEMA Engineering Library
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